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A MESSAGE FROM OUR 
PR ESIDEN T + CEO

Bob Gigliotti
As we reflect on the past year at 
Shaker Village of Pleasant Hill, it 
fills me with immense gratitude 
and joy to share the remarkable 
impact we’ve achieved togeth-
er. The success and growth 
we’ve experienced are tangible 
outcomes of your unwavering 
support, dedication’ 
 and generosity.

Last year was indeed a year of milestones and accomplish-
ments. We completed historic restoration projects, new 
educational experiences and culinary delights, supported 
a growing farm operation and continued management of 
our cultural landscape. All these achievements were made 
possible by the collective efforts of our dedicated team, en-
gaged Board of Trustees and, most importantly, by YOU, 
our valued donors and supporters.

Your contributions have been instrumental in preserving 
and protecting this cherished historic site, maintaining the 
original Shaker structures, safeguarding the natural and 
cultural landscape, practicing sustainable agriculture and 
offering enriching programs that inspire curiosity, foster 
learning and ignite a sense of wonder in visitors of all ages.

In this Annual Report, you will find more details about how 
your donations made a difference across all areas of our opera-
tions. Each section of the report celebrates your generosity and 
showcases the transformative power of your support.

As we embark on a new year filled with opportunities and 
challenges, I invite you to continue your partnership with 
us by renewing your support to our Annual Fund. Togeth-
er, we can ensure that Shaker Village remains a cultural 
destination for generations to come.

Thank you for being an integral part of our journey and 
for your steadfast commitment to Shaker Village of Pleas-
ant Hill.

With heartfelt gratitude,



Legacies of the Pleasant Hill Shakers
The United Society of Believers in Christ’s Second Appearing, more commonly known as “Shakers,” are one 
of the longest-lasting and most influential intentional communities in American history. At Pleasant Hill, in 
central Kentucky, the Shakers built a large community that attracted thousands of diverse individuals.

Established in 1806, Pleasant Hill grew quickly and thrived for more than half a century. Following the Civil 
War, a number of social and economic factors contributed to increased financial pressures and a decline in 
community membership. By 1923, the last Shakers of Pleasant Hill had passed away. Only the historic build-
ings and cultural landscape remained.

Today Pleasant Hill is preserved by a nonprofit organi-
zation that was founded in 1961. It is one of only five 
Shaker sites in the country recognized as a National 

Historic Landmark, and is the largest National Historic 
Landmark in Kentucky. Today, the property encom-

passes nearly 3,000 acres and is home to 34 
original Shaker structures – the largest private collection 

of nineteenth-century buildings in the country!

A Gift That Keeps the Legacy Going
Your generosity can leave a lasting impact with a gift to the William 
Pennebaker Planned Giving Society. It’s easy to make a gift through 
your will, trust or by beneficiary designation. To learn more about lega-
cy gift options, visit shakervillageky.org/donate or 
call 859.734.1547.

Sister Mary found a 
home at Pleasant Hill 
in 1859 as a young, 
single mother, and 
spent the final sixty-
four years of her life 
as a Shaker. What 
was life like for her at 
Pleasant Hill, and how 
did it change over 
time?  

Arriving during 
a period of peak 
prosperity, Sister 
Mary was one among 
hundreds of Shakers, 
yet she witnessed the 
community dwindle 
until finally, she was 
the very last one. How 
did that experience 
shape her final 
years, and how does 
it impact how we 
remember her today?

Sister Mary Settles, pictured left of center, was the last Shaker to live at Pleasant Hill. She passed away in 1923.



Our Vision 
We provide first-class service and unforgettable experiences that connect 

modern audiences to Kentucky’s heritage at one of the most engaging 
historic sites in the country. 

Our Core Values 
Sustainability 

The Shakers’ approach to the efficient use of resources is still relevant today. We are charged 
with the stewardship of Shaker Village of Pleasant Hill, including its historic assets, 

natural resources and business operations. 

Community 

The power of simple human kindness is one of the most inspiring lessons left to us by the 
Pleasant Hill Shakers. We are committed to this principle by ensuring public access to 

the site, by providing a positive and engaging experience for our guests and by 
working to help improve the quality of life of our guests. 

Ingenuity
 

The Shakers were known for their innovative solutions to challenges. Today, we problem solve with 
open minds and strategically plan our work to ensure the most efficient outcomes. 

Shaker Village of Pleasant Hill 
is on a mission to inspire generations 

through discovery by sharing the legacies of 
the Kentucky Shakers. 

Our Mission



When the Dixie Belle, our paddlewheel riverboat, was retired in 
2022 after 40 years of service, we heard from a lot of our friends 
and guests. Many of you had special memoires to share about the 
riverboat: weddings, family reunions, visits with grandparents or 
grandchildren and more. Our commitment to preserving the Village 
includes honoring the memories you have made here. 

With help from a generous donor, the riverboat was restored last 
summer. It was placed in permanent drydock at Shaker Landing 
for use as an event venue, educational space and for you to enjoy 
for generations to come.

We are committed to the ongoing preservation of our historic buildings. Our team of craftsmen are incredibly 
talented with decades of intimate knowledge of the 34 original Shaker structures that remain at the site. Over 
the past decade, we have completed at least $1 million of historic preservation work each year.

In 2023...
•	 Preservation work was completed on 19 historic structures
•	 10,335 hours of staff time dedicated to caring for the irreplaceable architecture
•	 400 gallons of paint purchased

In 2023, our biggest fear – that a historic building would somehow be lost – came true when a large tree fell 
during an unprecedented storm and landed on the 1835 Carriage House. Within days of the disaster, donations 
started to arrive to fund the materials needed to rebuild. Your faith in us fueled the determination of our crafts-
men. They carefully sifted through the debris to salvage as many of the original materials as possible.  This spring, 
the reconstruction will be complete and it will (almost) be like nothing ever happened – all because of you!

The 1875 Scale House and 1848 Post 
Office received new roofs in 2023.

Preservation of the 1845 West Family Sisters’ Shop and its windows, doors 
and cornice are underway thanks to a generous donor.

The permanently docked riverboat is now an 
event venue at Shaker Landing.

Preserving the Village & Your Memories



Something to Discover for All Ages
At Shaker Village, carrying forward the legacies of the Shakers who called Pleasant Hill home is our mission. 
Your contributions help make that possible by funding guided tours, hands-on daily programs and informative 
exhibits for guests of all ages. 

2023 By the Numbers
•	 204  individual campers attended Explorer Summer Camp
•	 4,500 students visited SVPH on field trips
•	 SVPH presented 4,000+ daily programs to approximately 28,493 guests
•	 	 6,429 hikers/walkers/equestrian riders enjoyed our trails

The Shakers’ faith influenced the way they designed their community 
and how they lived their daily lives. This year we opened a new perma-
nent exhibit, The Believers, in partnership with the Lilly Endowment, 
Inc. The Believers, helps visitors discover the pillars of Shakerism and 
encourages them to explore the influence their own personal beliefs have 
on the decisions they make every day in their own life. This exhibition 
is foundational to understanding the Shakers and the relevance of their 
legacy today. 

Many of our guests first experienced Shaker Village as a child and have 
strong memories of that visit. We want the next generation to have 
memorable experiences here too. What better way to do that than 
through play? Contributions from two donors fully funded a natural 
Playscape that was installed near the Farm this year. The Playscape 
gives kids the opportunity to discover the historic architecture and cul-
tural landscape of the village while having a lot of fun!

Please visit www.shakervillageky.org/event-calendar for information on daily 
adventures and upcoming events.

Summer camp and field trips fun on the Farm. The Believers exhibit in the 1820 Meeting House.



We Make You Kindly Welcome
When the community came together to form the nonprofit that cares for the site, they established The Shops, The 
Trustees’ Table and The Inn to generate revenues to support the organization’s mission. When you shop, dine and 
stay at The Village today, your purchases directly fund historic preservation, stewardship of the collections, care of 
the cultural landscape and daily educational programs.

In 2023...
•	 	 19,685 individuals and families stayed at The Inn
•	 	 $697,000 generated to support SVPH’s mission at The Shops
•	 	 4,703 plates of fried chicken served for lunch at The Trustees’ Table

The Shakers’ Lemon Pie recipe is still served 
daily in our restaurant.

Shaker Village also hosts a series of Signature Events through-
out the year to raise funds for its mission and introduce new 

guests to the site.

Last year thousands of guests attended the Easter Egg Hunt, 
Family Farm Days, The Chamber Music Festival of the Blue-
grass, Vintage Dad’s Day, Craft Fair, Harvest Fest, Trick-or-

Treat and Illuminated Evenings. 

Thank you to our sponsors for making 
our Signature Events possible!



Be Part of Shaker Village
Annual Passholders are our most loyal and engaged guests. If you 

visit the Village more than once a year, please consider purchasing 
an Annual Pass. It’s an incredible value!

Introducing the New 
Grandparent Annual Pass  
Bring your grandchildren to the Village to 
make and share memories. Passes include 
admission and benefits for up to two adults 
and six related children under the age of 18.

As an Annual Passholder, you receive:

•	 Unlimited free admission to the Village, including the 30-mile 
trail system.

•	 10% discount on overnight rooms in The Inn, on meals at The 
Trustees’ Table and on purchases in The Shops.

•	 Free admission to Signature Events, like the Easter Egg Hunt, 
Craft Fair, Harvest Fest, Trick-or-Treat and Illuminated Evenings.

•	 Discounts on a variety of Discovery Treks and Workshops.

Shaker Village offers passes for individuals, couples and families 
starting at $70. Discounts are available for educators, students, ac-
tive duty military, first responders and seniors. Equestrian and Pho-
tograpy Annual Passes are also available



Discover Backyard Sustainability
The Shakers were among some of the most prominent agriculturist of their time and famously known for 
their packaged seeds. Today we embrace this heritage in every choice made on the Farm and continue 
sustainable agriculture practices and humane animal husbandry.

2023 on the Farm:
•	 	 Six herding dogs are at work on the Farm
•	 	 3,600 pounds of produce was harvested from the garden 
•	 	 Produce and meat produced on the farm is served at The Trustees’ Table, sold 	

	 through our CSA program and donated to local food banks

The Farm at Shaker Village is one of the most visited spots on 
site and the animals that call it home are the star attraction. 
Today, more than over 300 animals are part of the “farmily.”

This year our work on the Farm got a little easier with your help. Two 
Bernese Mountain Dog puppies, Milo and Murphy, were donated by a 
local farm. These pups are in training under the watchful eyes of four 
adult working dogs who look after our flock of sheep here at the Village 
and Kentucky Utilities nearby solar field. This team of dogs do a mar-
velous job protecting the flock from predators.

A growing flock of sheep – one that can triple or quadruple each year – needs constant care. This year a gener-
ous donor contributed funds for Shaker Village to purchase a sheep working facility that will make this labor of 
love a lot easier!



Conserving Our Natural & Cultural Resources 
On the Preserve last year, a lot of time and energy was spent on clean up following the same March storm that impacted 
the 1835 Carriage House. Throughout the Village and the Preserve, an estimated 70 trees fell during the storm. This left 
our team with a lot of debris to remove, particularly so the trail system could reopen safely for our guests.

In 2023...
•	 	 63 breaks in the historic stone fences were repaired
•	 	 23 volunteers performed 87 hours of work
•	 	 12 species of rare, threatened and endangered plants were protected
•	 	 200+ trees and shrubs and 140+ grasses, sedges and wildflowers were planted 		

	 by local schoolchildren

Contributions from a local foundation made it possible to complete major restoration work on the Shaker Pond 
Dam. The dam had become overgrown, compromising its integrity and blocking a viewshed that had histori-
cally been open. Funding was used to clear the area and rebuild the dam, preventing further erosion along the 
bank and ensuring the pond will remain in good condition.

The Shaker Pond Dam work complimented a two-year project already in progress to rehabilitate 20 acres in the 
pond drainage areas. With grant funding from the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation, SVPH worked to 
remove trash and invasive species to improve the habitat in the drainage area. The grant also made it possible 
for 327 local students to participate in two hands-on educational field trip programs.

The team also relocated the West Trail Head with funding from the Kentucky Colonel’s Good Works Program. 
This move provides trail users with better parking at the trail head and easier access to the trails. 



This year, 988 donors and 1,458 passholders collectively contributed $1.58 million to support the operations 
of the Village. In addition, the SVPH endowments consist of generous donations made by donors to ensure 

the long-term vitality of the site. Income generated by the endowments covered 14% of this year’s operational 
expenses, which totaled $5.88 million.

Our donors also contributed an additional $819,933 towards specific capital projects. This funding is kept 
separate from the operational budget because it is designated by the donor for a specific purpose. Detailed de-
scriptions of many of these projects can be found throughout this report, including the revitalization of Shaker 
Landing, the rededication of the riverboat, the construction of a Children’s Playscape and the restoration of 

windows in the 1845 West Family building.

We are incredibly grateful for the outpouring of support from our donors. Together, we are guardians of Shak-
er Village, working hand in hand to ensure Kentucky’s largest National Historic Landmark, Shaker Village of 

Pleasant Hill, continues to thrive for future generations to discover.

Thank you for everything you do. Whether it’s a significant donation or a small act of kindness, your support 
fuels our work and brings our mission to life. 

*The financial data presented here is a summary of the unaudited financial statement. 
An annual audit is scheduled to be conducted in June 2024 to provide further verification and accuracy.

Financial Operations Snapshot
Your continued commitment to Shaker Village

has been nothing short of inspiring. 
Every time you've stayed overnight in one of our historic buildings, dined in our restaurant, 
explored our landscape and architecture, participated in programs, workshops, or events, 
hiked on our trails or simply found solace in the quietude of Pleasant Hill, you've been a 

part of preserving something truly special.
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SVPH Leadership

 STAY  CONNECTEDCONNECTED
          facebook.com/shakervillageky

      twitter.com/shakervillageky

      instagram.com/shakervillageky

OFFICERS            

Chair 
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Lexington, KY
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G. Watts Humphrey, Jr. 
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Lexington, KY
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Lexington, KY
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Stephen L. Grossman
Lexington, KY
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David A. Bates  Simp-
sonville, KY
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ton, KY

Leonard S. Coleman, Jr.  
Palm Beach, FL

Rose Cooper
Louisville, KY

Leigh A. DeLair, MD 
Harrodsburg, KY

Carol Farmer
Midway, KY

Stephen Gray
Lexington, KY

Robert W. Griffith
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Walter L. Gross, III
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Lexington, KY

Rory Harris
Nicholasville, KY

Donna Heitzman
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Lexington, KY

John H. Kerr, III
Lexington, KY

David L. Morgan
Louisville, KY

Maegan F. Nicholson
Versailles, KY

John A. Roush
Danville, KY

Russell H. Saunders
Louisville, KY

R. Ted Steinbock, MD
Louisville, KY

Carroll D. Stevens
Mill Valley, CA

Holly B. Wiedemann
Lexington, KY

Jane Winegardner
Lexington, KY

Eric J. Zabilka
Lexington, KY

Board of Directors

Bob Gigliotti
President & CEO

Billy Rankin
Vice President of 
Public Program-
ming 
& Marketing

Melissa Williams
Director of Devel-
opment

Jennifer Smith
Financial Control-
ler

Kristen Flick
Director of Sales 
& Events

Mike Brown
Director of Build-
ings 
& Grounds

Shelby Jones
Senior Director 
of Marketing



SHAKER VILLAGE OF PLEASANT HILL ENDOWMENT, CAPITAL, SPECIAL PROJECT 
AND FUNDR AISING EVENT DONORS APRIL 1, 2023 THROUGH MARCH 31, 2024

Anne Abate and George S. Maley
Ann B. Bakhaus

James and Julie Biddle
Blue Grass Community Foundation

Guy and Harriet Dupree Bradley
Bill and Ellen Chapman

Kim Chong
Janet M. Collins 

Commonwealth of Kentucky
The Community Foundation of Louisville

Rose Cooper and Allen Bush
Fred and Louise Dearborn

Louise Nash Farnsley Gardner
Joseph and Holly Gathright
Robert and Meme Griffith

Walter and Mary Emily Gross
Barbara Hall

Donna S. Hall
Rory M. Harris

David Hart

Henry V. Heuser, Jr. and Donald H. Whittfield
Watts and Sally Humphrey

Brandon Jacobs
David and Katherine Johnson

Joseph and Margaret Jones
Priscilla Kauff

John and Alston Kerr
Kendall Kilbourne

Stephen and Denise Kirzinger
Terri Koontz

Nana Lampton
John and Sarah Lechleiter

Julanie Lee
Lilly Endowment, Inc.

Danny Matherly
Deb Miller

William and.Nancy Moore
National Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Dot H. Neale and Douglas W. Ferris

Maegan Ford Nicholson

Bruce and Martha Nicol
Chris and Jean Nye

Jim and Mary Oppel
Tony S. Pennington

Patti Oldham Pinkley
Russell and Terri Saunders

David and Christine Shannon
Mrs. John P. Stewart

Mary Clay Stites
Tallgrass Farm Foundation

Patricia Thacker
Tirbracken Green Foundation, Inc.

Linda Van Meter
Holly B. Wiedemann and Bart J. Van Dissel

Toby and Melissa Williams
Jack and Angene Wilson

Jane Winegardner
Frank and Keitt Wood
Eric and Kelly Zabilka

SHAKER VILLAGE OF PLEASANT HILL FISCAL YEAR ANNUAL FUND DONORS
APRIL 1, 2023 THROUGH MARCH 31, 2024

$50,000-$99,999
Alexander G. Campbell Jr. Foundation
National Christian Foundation Kentucky
Russell H. & Terri Saunders
Jane Winegardner

$10,000-$49,999
Blue Grass Community Foundation
Hilary Boone Foundation Inc.
W. L. Lyons Brown Foundation
Christina Lee Brown
William and Ellen Chapman
The Community Foundation 
of Louisville
Dorothy C. Cordray
Tracy Farmer Foundation Inc.
Gray Construction, Inc.
Stephen and Lisa Gray
Robert and Meme Griffith
Stephen and Patricia Grossman
George and Alyce Hoskins
G. Watts and Sally Humphrey
Randy Kemper
Austin and Janie Musselman
Bruce and Martha Nicol
Alan and Jennifer Siebenthaler
W. Plumer Wiseman Jr.

$5,000-$9,999
Anonymous Donor
Ina B. Bond Ashbourne 
Charitable Fund, Inc.
Ann B. Bakhaus
David Bates and Andrea Yancey
Tom and Cindy Bloch
Leigh DeLair
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Sandra A. Frazier
Bill and Ann Giles
Nina Hahn
Donna S. Hall
Rory M. Harris
Nancy Hood
Dot H. Neale and Douglas W. Ferris
Hill Parker and Regan Parker
Mac Reid and Tay Breene
Marianne Rash Rowe
Dean Smith
Eric and Kelly Zabilka

$2,500-$4,999
Helen Alexander
William and Patricia Artis
Garland Barr and Donna Barr
Elizabeth Ann Beck
Edith S. Bingham
Lendy Firestone Brown
Rose Cooper and Allen Bush
Lawrence and Janet Cox
Phil and Rose Mary Dow
Fred and Callie Keller
Ralph Kurtz
Jay Redman and Nancy Lang
Lois Mateus
Richard and Nancy Meyers
Patricia Monohan
Elizabeth Ruch
Christine and David Shannon
Mary Clay Stites
Holly B. Wiedemann and 
Bart J. Van Dissel
Isaac C. Van Meter, IV Family Fund Inc.
Schwab Charitable
Tall Grass Farm Foundation

$1,000-$2,499
Anonymous Donor
Farra and Katherine Alford
Mikhail Potapov and Nancy Barnett
Thomas Wynne and 
Mary Margaret Bell
Dee Beverly
Stephen R. Reily and Emily S. Bing-
ham
Cornelia Bonnie
Kevin and Susan Borders
Nancy Bowden and Rhea Bowden
Katherine Brewer
Martin and Cathy Brown
Thomas and Betsy Bulleit
William and Anne Burleigh
Elizabeth and Michael Burns
Michael and Judy Campbell
Pete and Barbara Chiericozzi
Barry and Laura Crume
Dorothy B. Davis
Gregory and Lynn Davis
David and Carla Demarest
Adele Dickerson and Daniel Roller
Donald and Sally Dilgard

David and Melaine Dowell
Dupree & Company
David Elbon
Nora Fink
Valerie Folger
Joseph and Holly Gathright
Don Granger and James Clark
The Greater Cincinnati Foundation
Adele Greenburg
Walter and Mary Emily Gross
Don Haynie
Greg and Jane Hazle
Tim and Sarah Hicks
Donald Hollenbeck
Marnie Clay Holoubek
Robert and Deborah Hunt
Stephen and Denise Kirzinger
Christopher and Angela Meccia
Dennis and Sharon Monroe
William and Nancy Moore
MSB Cockayne Fund, Inc.
Catherine Clay Neal
Charles and Peggy Purdom Patterson
Kitty Portwood
Mr. and Mrs. Wynn Radford
William B. Merrill and Ella Ramsey
Ann Brooke Reaugh
Layton Register
Brenna Ring
Robert W Baird and Co Incorporated
Kayne Rogers
John and Susie Roush
William Shaver and Susan Shaver
John Sibley
Kenneth W. Smith
Alan and Kay Smock
Barry A. Stumbo
Larry and Joanne Sykes
Diane Taylor
Susan Trout
William and Eileen Wilson
Orme and Mary Wilson
Chris and Josefine Young

$500-$999
Virginia Adams
Teresa Arnold and Greg Hager
Battelle’s Always Giving Fund
E. Hanlin Bavely
Lawrence and Bonnie Boram

George and Katherine Brooks
Harry and Julie Burness
Donald Clark
Lyjona Clark
John William and Carolyn Cole
Collier Community Foundation
Jennifer Connolly
Robin and Holly Cooper
Maynard A. and Gail E. Crossland
W. Lisle and Kathy Dalton
William and Catherine Defoor
Mark and Mary Donovan
Howard and Nancy Downing
Allen Hale and Barbara Fiske
Scott and Mary Hankla
Owen and Eleanor Hardy
Diana Harris
William Hayden
Richard and Sarah Hempel
John and Elizabeth Hickman
Carolyn Pennebaker Hopkins
Shae Hopkins
Everett and JonAnn Horn
Gary and Mildred Huffman
L. Stockton Illoway
James G. Ingram
David and Katherine Johnson
William and Tracey Johnson
John Stewart and Magdalene Karon
Mary Keffer
Charles Kendell
Charlotte Stiverson and Dale Killian
Robert E. and Karen T. Knarr
Dave and Tammy Konkler
Forrest and Mary Julia Kuhn
Jeff and Lisa Laske
George Lucier and Carri Lyda
John and Maud MacLean
Martha McCoy
Martin and Pamela McMahon
J. Preston and Kathy Miles
Margaret M. Patterson
Rick and Marion Queen
Bill and Erin Rouse
Suzanne Sanders
David and Gwen Seaver
A. J. and Jennifer Singleton
Catherine Stewart
Walker and Alice Stites
Mark Strong
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Patricia Thacker
Robert Worthing and Kaylan Turner
Georgia Valentine
Kathlyn Crown-Weber
Harvie and Nellie Wilkinson

$250-$499
Anonymous Donor
Robin Andrews
Anne Miller Arensberg
William and Ashley Averell
Barbara Bean
Jayne R. Beilke
Martha Birdwhistell
Katherine Bright and Daniel Moran
David and Melea Broekers
Bradley Brown
Pamala Bullock
Ellen Collins
Margaret Cox
Philip and Nancy Dare
Daniel and Anita Davey
Kimberly Dixon
Thomas Dorman
Jeanie Dorton
Linda Eads
Frederick and Breese Echols
Mark and Jenny Edelen
Michael and Ann Ennis
Guy and Terrell Graves
Virginia Gregory
Allen and Lamar Grimes
Jean Hallada
John and Cissy Hamilton
David Hartley
Joseph and Monique Hersh
Hugh and Marjorie Hines
John Hodgkin
Leslie Horn and Michael Browning
Albert and Judy Hoskins
John and Theresa Hundley
Raymond Jackson
Tom and Mollie Jameson
Michael and Dona Johnson
Mark S. Johnson
Augusta Julian and Craig Carver
Thomas and Sara Klein
Mike and Emilia Martin
Barbara McIlrath
Celia W. Mehaffey
Margaret Meloy
Robert and Barbara Michael
John Paul and Judy Miller
Mary R. Montgomery
Robert Mottice
Todd Mowry
Cheryl Nichols
Susan Norris
Richard and Connie Oleson
Kristina J. Peterson
Paul and Patricia Phillips
John and Kelly Ritter
Roach and Mack Family Foundation
Doug Robinson
Stephen and Diana Rogers
Harry J. Rust
Irwin and Melinda Simon
Susan Snider and Sandy Mathis
Ellen Stepleton
Rose Taul
Jack and Terri Telle
David and Christine Thornbury
Brenda Townes and W. Waverley 
Townes
Ronald T. Vance

Benjamin Walker
J.D. and Julie Weis
Henry and Susan Wells
Frank and Keitt Wood
Cheryl Yandle

$100-$249
Anonymous Donor
Chika Adams
Patrick and Mary Allen
Philip Amerson
Jane S. Anderson
Mark and Georgia De Araujo
Leah Ashworth and Mike McKinney
Thomas and Jeanne Badgett
Gia Baker
Lori Baker
Bank of the Bluegrass & Trust Co.
Marsha E. Barnes
Anthony and Brenda Barrett
Vickie Batzka
Dick and Marian Bauer
Beavers Lawn Care
Kevin and Leslie Berger
Donna Berry
Oliver and Mary Anne Berry
Robert Berryman
James and Julie Biddle
Nancy I. Bishop
Tom Blanck
Buddy and Jeannine Blum
Thomas and Carole Bognar
Cynthia Bohn
R. Paul and Leslie S. Bosse
Caleb and Emily Bottoms
James and Elise Boyd
Michael and Janet Braun
Lucy Breathitt
Mary Brinkman
Richard and Cecilia Broadwater
Joseph Buchino
Joe and Leta Buhrmann
Douglas and Virginia Cameron
Colette Cardwell
Gene Carpenter
Travis Carter
John D. Carvey
Vera Casstevens
George and Lois Castrucci
Mary Ann Cate
Peggy Tucker Cave
Russell Reichenbach Cavendish
Edward and Gloria Cecil
Donald and Mary Ann Chamberlain
Dennis and Christina Chessman
Brent and Terri Chumbley
James and Carolyn Clark
Cynthia Clark
Ehren Clovis
Gregory and Mary Claire Cobetto
Ken Collier
Jim and Becky Collings
James Conner
Chumley and Cope
Tom and Kathy Courtney
Molly Crain
Bonnie B. Cress
Jeffrey and Dorothy Cross
Terry and Linda Dachenhaus
Rebekah Davis
Charles and Nancy Davis
The Dayton Foundation Depository, 
Inc.
Dean Debolt
Sheryl Delamarter

Susan Dennis
Stephanie Dew
Michael and Janet Eaton
Curt and Janet Ehrmantraut
David Elder
Rex Emler
Kay Eschelbach
Mitchael and Elizabeth Estridge
Frank Ettensohn
Roger and Suzanne Fain
Luke and Nancy Fallon
Alan and Sara Farmer
Joseph and Sherry Feldpausch
Roda Ferraro and Judd English
Vicky Ferriell
Holli Finchum
Maria P. Fitzpatrick
Nicole Forde
Ken and Dianne Foster
Philip Fowler
Charles and Deborah French
Pierre and Jacqueline Gaille
John Galtney
Harry and Courtney Garvin
Anne P. Gay
Rick and Dianne Gayle
James Gillespie
Dawn M. Goellner
Janet Goodloe
Hugh Gregory
James Griffin
Mark and Amy Gruber
Paul Hager
James and Mary Haggin
Philip and Mary Hagner
Thomas and Margaret Hall
Ann Hallada
Charles and Carol Hankla
Benjamin Harper
Elizabeth S. Harper
Danny and Angela Hatter
Roger Heider
Mark and Karen Henderson
Elizabeth Hendricks
Patricia Henricksen
Carl and Christel Hilgarth
Nancy Hill
Richard and Nancy Hobe
Forrest Roberts and Allen Holbrook
David and Mary Alice Holt
Carl and Bonnie Hosea
W. James and Patricia Host
Barbara P. Hulette
Esther Hurlburt
Rebecca Hutchins
Susan L. Jackson
Andrew and Betsy Jacobs
Hugh and Laura James
Pearl James and Leon Sachs
John Jaqua
Pete and Mary Johns
Michael K. Johnson
W. Stephen and Bonnie Johnson
Lewis and Linda Kelly
Grace C. Kelly
John and Alston Kerr
Kirk and Margaret Klaphaak
Alan Klein
Irmgard Kohler
George and Darlene Kohrman
Mary E. Kornman
Calvin Kowal
John C. Kreamer
Kroger Community Rewards
Ronald and Barbara Kurtz

James Minteer and Stacy Land
Willie Ann Lansing
Carl and Sally Lay
Garth and Magdalena Lehman
Cynthia Leland
Jo W. Leone
Harold Lester
Ted and Patricia Ligibel
Bruce Lippard
William and Katherine Livengood
Hunter and Blair Louis
Thomas and Elizabeth Lowe
Jamie Lucke
Richard Magin
Rebecca Maker
Robert and Rynn Malarkey
John and Kathleen Manchester
Janet Margerum
Cynthia Marsteller
David P. Martin
Carolyn Sue Mash
Marjorie Matthews
Leale McCall
Elizabeth McCarty
Kim and Barbara McCracken
Charles McCulloch
Cynthia R. McGinnes
Rosalind McIntosh
Joseph and Sandy McKenna
Sara Meekins
Marie-Louise Miesel
Patricia Miramon
Kathy Moffitt
James and Darla Molloy
John and Anne Moore
John Mornini
Eric and Tanya Mullins
David and Sandy Murphy
Kathryn Murphy
Patrick and Glenda Murray
Robert and Helen Mustell
Lisa Muvich
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L o n g - R a n g e  Pl a n
Shaker Village has made significant strides in the past decade, address-
ing challenges and achieving notable successes in historic preservation, 
grounds care, infrastructure upgrades, and community engagement. 
While there’s still work ahead to maintain and enhance Pleasant Hill, our 
progress has laid a strong foundation for future growth.

In response to this pivotal moment, the Shaker Village Board of Trustees 
established the Long-Range Planning Committee (LRPC) in late 2021. 
Led by Dr. John Roush, Centre College President Emeritus, this commit-
tee is comprised of experts in architecture, preservation and business from 
both the board and senior leadership teams.

The LRPC wasted no time in assessing Shaker Village’s operations, con-
ducting studies and identifying key projects for the future. This compre-
hensive approach involved reviewing our mission, seeking inspiration from 
cultural sites, analyzing usage data and conditions, and consulting with 
professionals.

As part of the long-range plan, 34 projects were introduced this past May, 
ranging from significant initiatives to smaller enhancements that align 
with our vision for Shaker Village’s future and our commitment to pre-
serving the historic fabric of the site. Noteworthy progress has already 
been made on projects like the Children’s Playscape, Shaker Landing, 
the West Trailhead and historic viewshed, which have had an immediate 
impact on the guest experience.

To learn more about these projects and stay updated on our progress, visit 
the Shaker Village blog and follow our social media channels. Your support 
is crucial in turning these plans into reality. For inquiries about master site 
planning or to share ideas, contact Billy Rankin, VP of Public Programming 
& Marketing, at brankin@shakervillageky.org or 859.734.1574.

Join us in shaping the future of Shaker Village as we continue to preserve 
history and create meaningful experiences for generations to come. To-
gether, we can make a lasting impact!
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How can you help?
Visit
Explore daily adventures, guided tours, exhibitions 
and 30 miles of hiking and riding trails.

Stay, Dine & Shop
The Shakers were known for their hospitality. We carry forward 
this tradition at The Inn, The Trustees’ Table and The Shops. 

Volunteer
Sign up and share your talents on our seasonal volunteer days.

Follow us on social media
Tag us in your Facebook and Instagram posts with #shakervillageky. 
Check our blog and weekly emails for updates.

Give
Your financial investment helps sustain Shaker Village 
for future generations to discover.

A gift of A gift of 
any size any size 
has an has an 

impact.impact.

2023 Annual Report
Preserving History, Inspiring Generations: Your Role in Shaker Village’s Success


